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MessageFrom  theMayor...

In  this  my  last  month  in  office  I would  like  to  formally  extend

Mythanks  to  the  Citizens  ofElkRidge  for  the  privilege  of  serg  for  these

Past  four  years.  It  has  been  a good  experience.

To  those  who  notice  such  things  as a clean  roadside  along  Goosenest  Drive  and  1060  W  County  Road  I take

pleasure  in  extending  the  thanks  to  Mrs.  Quackenbush  of  Goosenest  Drive.  Mrs.  Quackenbush  can  often  be seen  filling

upplasticbagswithjunkthrownfromthecarsinthatarea.  TheremarkablethingisthatMrs.Quackenbushisnota

resident  of  Elk  Ridge.  Thanks  Virginia  for  being  a good  citizen.

PARKING  REGuLATIONS  DURING  WINTER  MONTHS:

*DO  NOT  PARK  ON  THE  ROADS*

In  order  to  facilitate  the  speedy  and  safe  removal  of  snow  from  city  streets,  it  is unlawful  for  the  owner  or

driver  of  any  vehicle  to  park,  cause  to  be  parked  or  allowed  to  be  parked,  said  vehicle  upon  any  city

street  or  right-ofway  of  the  city  street  at  any  time  during  day  or  night  hours,  each  year  from  November  1"'

through  March  1",  of  the  following  year.

"Vehicle"  shall  be  defined  to  include,  but  not  limited  to,  automobiles,  trucks,  trailers,  mobile  homes,

travel  trailers,  boats,  motorcycles,  buses,  snowmobiles,  and  other  transportation  vehicles,  whether  for  the

transportation  for  humans,  animals,  or  freight  of  any  kind.

Violation  of  this  ordinance  is a parking  infraction.  Each  day  that  said  vehicle  is permitted  to  continue  will

be  considered  a separate  offense  and/or  after  twenty-four  (24)  hours,  the  vehicle  will  be  towed  to  a

public  garage  and  stored  at  the  owner's  expense.

Community  Action  Food  Bank  Thanks  You!

Community  Action  Food  Bank  would  like  to

thank  those  who  generously  donate  cash  and

food  throughout  the  year.  As your  local  food

bank  we  ask  for  your  continued  support

through  the  Holiday  Food  Drive  to  ensure  a

sufficient  supply  for  increasing  needs.

Currently,  Community  Action  Food  Bank  serves

about  5,000  people  each  month.  The  number

of  people  served  is expected  to  rise  during  this

winter  season.  Donations  of  non-perishable

food  and  hygiene  items  may  be  dropped  off  at

Community  Action  Food  Bank  Monday  -

Friday,  8:00  a.m.  -  4:30  p.m.  at 815  S. Freedom

Blvd.,  Provo.  Call  Jim  Thomas,  Food  Bank

BOOKMOBILE

Wednesday  2:00  -  5:00  City  office  parking

lot

December  14'

A new  home  at  126  S Hillside  Drive  wps

damaged  when  someone  threw  a  2x6  through

French  door  windows  and  broke  it.

Another  instance  at  the  smie  address,

kids  were  caught  throwing  rocks.  Both

instances  were  reported  to  the  police.



Fire  Department  Spotlight  : This month  we would  like to spotlight  Spencer  Edwards.  He and his wife,  Leslie

have lived in Elk Ridge  for  over  4 years.  They  have  3 children:  Cameron  (5)Aimee  (3), and Isaac (4 months).  He is

a paramedic  for  Orem  and Lone  Peak. He enjoys  hunting  and fishing  and being  outdoors.  He also enjoys

playing  basketball  and  football  (and  on occasion  video  games).  He is currently  working  on his Bachelors  Degree

in Fire Science  and would  like to get  his Master's  Degree  in Home  Land Security  or even go to Law School.  He

would  like  to see Elk Ridge  stay  the  way  it is-a  small  and quiet  place  to live. Spencer  is our  EMS Training

Officer  and we learn  a lot  from  the  experiences  he has had from  his Paramedic  job.  We appreciate  all that  he

does  for  our  EMS team.  Thank  you  Spencer!!

Fire  Department  News:  We  would  like  to welcome  three  new  fire  department  members  to our  team:  Randy

Golding  and Bob van Parys as our  two  new  fire  fighters  and Mitch  Stoker  as our  new  EMT. Thank  you  for  your

willingness  to serve.  We look  forward  to getting  to know  you!!  Fire Department  Christmas  party  will  be on

Saturday,  Dec 10th  at 1900  hours  at Linda  Jones'  home.  All members  and their  spouses  are invited  for  dinner

and fun.  See you  there!!

Planning

please  send

and  we  will
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Dates  to Remember

1st  Planning  Commission

7t"  Fire  Department

13'  City  Council

14"'  EMS

15'  Planning  Commission

21st Fire  Department

23-d OFFICE  CLOSED

24"'  CHRISTMAS  EVE

25"'  MERRYCHNSTMAS!!

26"  OFFICE  CLOSED

27'  City  Council  (possible

Cancellation)

28th EMS

31-t NEWYEARSEVE!


